K(WA

Kent County Water Authority

April 25, 2025

Josh Rosen

VHB

1 Cedar Street
Providence, RI 02903

Re: Water Availability — Coventry Centre, New London Turnpike and Arnold Road,
Coventry, RI

Dear Mr. Rosen,

In reference to your request dated April 24, 2025, there is an existing water main along Arold
Road and New London Turnpike adjacent to the above-mentioned property. Water service can be
provided, contingent upon the proposed service being able to meet the demands of the project.

A complete design application, as outlined in Part III of the KCWA Rules and Regulations, is
required. This application must include the water demand requirements and plans for the
proposed redevelopment of the buildings. A computerized hydraulic model is required. Ref.
section 3.8 of the Kent County Water Authority rules and regulations.

Please contact Nicole Campagnone at our office to review the information needed for the
modeling process.

A copy of the KCWA Rules and Regulations is available online at www.kentcountywater.org.

Feel free to contact us should you have any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,
Kent County Water Authority

ol

Gary Glenn
Senior Manager of Construction

PO Box 192
West Warwick, Rl 02893-0192
401-821-9300

www.kentcountywater.org



